
INVITATION TO BID 
 
 

Sealed Bids will be received by the City of Sedalia at the Office of the City Clerk in the 
Municipal Building, until 2:00 P.M. Thursday, February 6, 2014, for: 
 

2013 SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL,  
Project 2013-11, Dated: November 27, 2013 

 
will be publicly opened and read aloud in the second floor Conference Room.  The work consists 

of performing public improvements including: removal and reconstruction of 3,000 linear feet of 

sidewalk and related/incidental work as necessary to provide a complete project. 

 

Prevailing wage rates applicable to the above have been predetermined as required by State and 

Federal Law.  

 

Copies of Plans, Specifications, and Contract Documents for bidding purposes must be obtained 

at City of Sedalia Public Works Department, 200 S. Osage, Sedalia, Missouri.  A twenty dollar 

($20.00) non-refundable deposit is required for each set of plans and specifications.  Electronic 

plans and specifications are available from Devin Lake at dlake@cityofsedalia.com .  

 

All questions shall be submitted in writing to Devin Lake, City of Sedalia, Public Works 

Project Manager via email (dlake@cityofsedalia.com) or phone (660) 827-3000. 

 

All bidders are required to submit their proposal on the printed forms contained in the Contract 

Documents.  Proposals shall be submitted in a sealed envelope marked on the outside “2013 

SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL” with name of bidder. 

 

A bidders bond for the amount of 5% of the total amount of the bid made payable to the City of 

Sedalia must accompany each proposal. 

 

The City of Sedalia, Missouri reserves the right to award the contract to the lowest, responsive, 

responsible bidder. No bid may be altered, withdrawn, or resubmitted within sixty (60) days 

from and after the date set for opening of bids 

 

The City of Sedalia hereby notifies all bidders that it will affirmatively ensure that in any 

contract entered into pursuant to this advertisement, disadvantaged business enterprises will be 

afforded full opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation and will not be 

discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, or national origin in consideration for an 

award. 

 

Second tier subcontracting will not be permitted on this project. 
 

CITY OF SEDALIA, MISSOURI 
 

BY          
       Arlene Silvey, City Clerk 
 Equal Opportunity Employer/Contractor/MFD 

mailto:dlake@cityofsedalia.com

